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CIIICINNATILOMIO 45201

Docket No. 50-358 April 29, 1981

Mr. Harold Denton, Director

0ffice on Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: WM. H. Zimmer Nuclear Power Station -
Unit 1 - NRC Q 251, Appendices G & H

Dear Mr. Denton:

Two copies of a response to NRC Q 251.4 and information in
response to NRC thoughts on 10 CFR 50 Appendices G & H are Attached.

This information was discussed at a meeting between the NTOL
Licensing Renew Group (LRG) and the NRC on April 1, 1981, A von-
census was reached that this information would be satisfactory to
respond to the NRC concerns on Appendices G & H. Attachment 2 also
adgr§§§e§ the information requested in NRC questions 251.1, ¢51.2
an .3.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCI! TI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY

By j J/%

s D. Flynn

cc: Service List
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